
 18th Sunday in Ordinary Time   -  3rd August 2025 

 
 

 
We remember all our loved ones and especially those whose        
anniversaries occur at this time.   May they all Rest in Peace     
         

    Eucharistic Ministers:   Sixmilebridge next week Team A 

 
Annual  Mass will be held in Cilín cemetery on 

August 7th at 7 p.m.   All are welcome. 

Parish Office 

Tues - Fri.  10.00 a.m.  -  12.00 Noon 
For Booking of Masses, Baptisms & Weddings. 

Baptisms  take place at 12.45 on Sundays in 
Sixmilebridge + Kilmurry 

Sat.   2nd 
 
Sun.  3rd 
Sat.   9th 
 
 
 
 
 

  7.30pm 
 
12 Noon  
 7.30 pm 

Christy O’Grady 
Ailish Ryan 
Patsy Quinn (1st Anniversary) 
Des Maxwell 
Dan + Annie O’Connor 
Deirdre McKenna 
Anne + Frank McAuley 
Jack Phelan 
David Murphy 
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Sixmilebridge G.A.A. Club Lotto:                                
Numbers Drawn:  6   14   17   35     Jackpot:  €20,000 

Sixmilebridge Library Events  
 

Storytime every Thursday from 3 – 3.30pm.                     
Ages 3-6. No booking required.  

For events requiring booking please contact 061 369 
678 or email sixmilebridge@clarelibrary.ie 

 

Poetry Evening in Sean Lemass Public Library 
Shannon On the last Tuesday of every month from  

6.30 to 7.30 p.m.  Read your own poem or a poem by 
your favourite author or just listen to poetry in good 

company with a cup of tea.  All are welcome. 
 

The annual Step by Step to Feed the Next Child 
Mary’s Meals Walk from Limerick to Knock Shrine will 

arrive in Killaloe from Limerick on Thursday 7
th
 August, 

leaving on the morning of 8
th
 for Feakle. Walkers will 

travel from 7 different locations across Ireland from the 
7

th
 August, all meeting in Knock on Friday 15

th
 August.  

 
 

Clare Suicide Bereavement Support  befriends and 
supports individuals, families and communities who are         

bereaved by suicide, whether recently or in the past. 

When you’ve lost a loved one to suicide, it can rip your world 

apart. Disbelief, sadness, loss, anger, confusion -  

the feelings of grief can seem harder to handle than                 

any other bereavement. 

 

We are a group of fully-trained volunteers providing            
confidential emotional support to individuals, families and 

communities throughout Co. Clare, who are grieving the loss 
of someone they loved through suicide. We befriend, listen, 
support and care – providing a service that is free of charge.  

 

Contact  

TEL: 086 056 5373 | 087 369 8315 

Innovation House, Roslevan Centre, Tulla Rd. Ennis,    
Co. Clare, V95 RV0D 

Today’s Gospel points out how we can get caught up 
in what we own and what people have. 

It’s about possessions and how they can take us over  
Or how we can react when we lack what we once had. 

The battle is between being rich in the                                  
sight of the world 

And being rich in the sight of God. 
What we have is a gift, given to us for the good                         

of the world, 
Our community, our neighbourhood, 
Not just for the good of ourselves. 

In the end, what matters is that we are                              
judged on love and not on wealth. 

We ask you Lord to keep us rich in your 

 

Mercy, Love, Forgiveness and Justice 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pilgrimage to Lourdes  Bishop Fintan will lead our          
Diocesan Autumn Jubilee Pilgrimage to Lourdes  from       

Monday 29th September to Saturday 4th October ,                                  
direct from Shannon  

The remaining seats can be booked with  
joewalshtours.ie  or Tel; 01 2410800 

 

Annual Pilgrimage to Lough Derg                                                   
A Sacred Journey of Faith, Prayer and Renewal…!            

August 5th, 6th, 7th.  To book a place for this                           
Pilgrimage call Ennis Parish Office at 065-6824043                                               

Faith is a force that is greater 
than knowledge or power or skill, 

And the darkest defeat  
turns to triumph 

if you trust in God’s will. 

For faith is a mover of mountains 
There’s nothing we                          

cannot achieve. 
If we have the courage to try it 

And then have the faith to believe. 

A Prayer for new month of August 
 

Lord God, 
 

We thank you for the gift of this new month,  
as the wheel of the year continues to turn. 

May we never forget to pause to enjoy,  
The warmth of the sun and the sweetness of the breeze. 

As the season of harvest approaches,  
may we rejoice in the bountiful gifts of nature and give 

thanks for the abundance of blessings  
you bestow upon us each day.  Amen. 
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